
Monday 3rd June, 2024

Summer 2 – Year 3 Newsletter

Hello everyone,

Welcome back to our final half term of Year 3! We hope you’ve all had a restful break
over the half term and enjoyed the sunshine.

This half term is 7 weeks long. For some subjects, such as Geography and History,
we will be continuing with our larger topics until the end of the term. However, there
will also be some exciting new topics such as telling the time and programming
events in Computing.
Please see our Summer 2 Curriculum Map to explore what your child will be
covering in each topic this specific half term.

There was some disruption towards the end of last term with me being away with
Year 4 at Robinwood. Thank you for your patience and understanding with this, all
staff that taught Year 3 said they were a pleasure to teach!

Thank you to everybody who supported their children in participating in the incredible
Chance to Dance programme. I feel very lucky that our class were a part of such a
special, inclusive opportunity and the final performance at Dance City was amazing!
We couldn't have done it without your support so on behalf of myself, Mrs Fahim and
the Chance to Dance team, thank you.

School resources for Nkoaranga Primary School were dispatched via sea on
Thursday 25th April. We were given an ETA 8-10 weeks for the resources to arrive
so hopefully they will be over half way on their journey now. We will keep you as
updated as we can along the way!

As stated in Mrs Bennett’s staffing update letter, I will be leaving Seaton Sluice at the
end of this term. I just wanted to add on a personal thank you to you all for what has
been a lovely year with a fantastic class. Your support has been greatly appreciated
and both myself and Mrs Fahim have enjoyed working with you all.

Dates for your Diary:

● Thursday 6th June - OYT Sailing Trip for 10 students attending
● Friday 21st June - KS2 Sports Day at 2pm
● Wednesday 3rd July - Year 3 taking part in ‘The Big Sing’ with Mrs Bennett

and Mrs Dale
● Friday 5th July - Reports will come home
● Wednesday 10th July - Transition Day; Children will move to their new classes

for the afternoon
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Polite Reminders:

Reading Books, Library Books and Times Table Books will continue to be changed
on a Monday so please ensure these are in your child’s bags ready to come to
school.

Spellings will continue to be tested on a Tuesday with new ones issued the same
day.
All spellings are chosen in line with our school scheme and the National Curriculum.
(Children who are currently accessing a Phonics Intervention Programme will be
given spellings selected in line with their current focus)

PE days will remain on a Monday and Friday, children should come to school
dressed appropriately (School PE kit, representing their house, and appropriate
footwear).

Please feel free to contact me via phoning or emailing the school office
(admin@seatonsluicefirst.co.uk) if you have any questions or wish to discuss
something privately.

Thank you,

Miss Brunton😊


